From: Gregory Colpitts

To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: No to Northern Pass.
Date: Tuesday, December 19, 2017 9:13:26 AM

Gregory Colpitts
12 Parade Rd.
Deerfield, NH 03307

December 18, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

Northern Pass will ruin the character and beauty of many towns in NH. It has been stated that Northern
Pass will bring jobs to the state, will reduce our electric bills and is clean energy. These notions are
misleading at best. The jobs created from this project will largely be temporary and short lived. Our
electric bills are estimated to go down by a mere $5 on average. Finally hydro power is not that clean.
It destroys access to rivers by species of fish such as salmon which need to swim upstream to spawn
because of the dams that are created to produce the electricity.

Over and over again the people of this state have gone to the polls to speak their minds on this issue
and have overwhelmingly voted to stop northern pass. Nobody is listening to the people. It is all about
money. The fat cats always win by greasing the right palms with cash. Meanwhile people are forced to
have projects such as this stuffed down their throats despite the fact that the majority are against it.
Please listen to the people and stop this ill-begotten project before it becomes a scar on the face of
New Hampshire.

Sincerely,
Gregory Colpitts
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